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Welcome
Happy New Year to everyone and welcome to a new year of fun and fundraising for the children of Styal Primary School. 

Thank you
 A big thank you everyone who organised and helped out at all of the events last term.  They were very successful.

Who’s who in the committee
Chair  - Julie Robertson
Vice Chair – Louise Vose
Treasurer – Alex Round
Secretary – Grace Brosnan
Teacher rep – Mrs Jacobs

Contact

parentsofstyal@gmail.com

We hope to produce this newsletter every term and if you miss the email it can be found on the school website under POS.
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Every parent/carer is a part of POS and therefore ideas and suggestions are always welcome.

Finance
The current funds are £2048.26
Thank you everyone for your involvement in every way. 

News
As you may have read, Mrs Chignell is looking to build a book barn which will be a great addition to the school .  POS will be able to fund this now and the children will be enjoying it for many years to come.  Please refer to a recent email from Mrs Chignell regarding book donations. 
We will also be funding Mathletics and reading books for the curriculum.
Events
We are looking forward to an exciting year at Styal and we would like to remind parents that the events we put on do need volunteers.  
11th February 2019 – Valentines disco 
19th June 2019 - Summer Ball
Future plans
Pie and peas quiz night supper
Bar and BBQ beach party 
Pizza night






	Thank you
All of the events POS  organised last term were very successful, special thanks goes to Emma Davies and Rebecca Bentley for organising the Xmas fair. We couldn’t raise the funds without everyone getting involved so thank you very much.

We would also like to say a big thank you to all the businesses in the area that gave donations to our Xmas fair and raffle. Here are just a few of them. 

Famous Henrys
Jaye at David Antony Wilmslow
Styal Golf Club
Earlams
Tarsier Gin, Styal
Clinique, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Heather Cashin beauty


Also thank you to parents/carers for your wonderful donations.

Reminder
The next installment for the Summer Ball is due on 31st January.  Claire Holliday will be sending out a reminder letter in due course.
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